
At the January 14th Town Council meeting, the
Laguna Madre Water District (LMWD) presented
information on a proposed desalination project
bond. The Texas Parks and Wildlife grant update

included exciting information on planned
improvements to Roloff Park. A special election

to fill the vacant Town Council seat will be held in
mid-April, with the exact date pending

confirmation from the Cameron County Election
Office. Additionally, the Town is accepting
applications for the City Manager position

through January 22.
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January 28, 2025

Special Town Council
Meeting

February 11, 2025
Town Council Meeting

February 17, 2025
City Hall Closed
Presidents Day

March 11, 2025
Town Council Meeting

What’s happening in LV
Officers are focusing on patrolling the city while at the same time
conducting traffic enforcement through problematic areas such as Palm
Blvd.  

Electricity has been installed at the storage building used by public works
as well as climate control for the days that the weather does not permit
outside work, allowing them to work inside doing preventive maintenance
and repairs to their equipment.

Walking trail solar light replacements have been ordered for Laguna Vista
Walking Trail.

Although in its beginning stages, the Roloff Park grant, we are working
with the equipment designer to make sure that the equipment we
purchase has a long life focusing on the wear and tear due to the
environment.

http://www.lvtexas.us/

